
The WA Board was invited to provide you with comments on the protocols for supervisors 
and supervisees.  
 
My only comment is about the extent of the documentation. Given that they must be read 
with other guidelines and standards the volume is significant and maybe a barrier to their 
optimal use. The titles of the Guidelines and protocols are so similar that they may confuse 
many an applicant. Given that the protocols are virtually identical could they not be one 
document that is suitable to be read by both parties? 

 
Kind regards 
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